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A message from Mrs Thorpe to all our families…      

This week our Y6 children visited Dangerpoint to continue their programme of learning around “Keeping Safe”. It’s 

also been great to see Y6 learning First Aid in Forest School, including how to use defibrillators, as well as learning 

about staying safe when out in the community, such important life skills as our oldest children prepare to start secondary school in just a few weeks. At the 

other end of our age range, we welcomed our new Reception Class families to school this week for their first visit and taste of the St Mary’s family, which was 

very exciting for everyone.  Our governors are also an incredibly important part of our school community and our recent parental survey indicated that some 

of our families feel unclear on what our governors do and why. To help address that, we are publishing an additional Newsletter this week directly from our 

governors giving you important information, please do read this when you have time. You can also read more about what our governors do on our website: 

St Mary of the Angels Primary School: Governors   

Dates for your diary… 

• Next Week—Y1 National Phonics Assessment Week 

• Monday 10th June—Y5 AMASING Concert, Floral Pavillion 

• Wednesday 12th June—EYFS to The Blue Planet Aquarium 

• Thursday 13th June—Y4 Retreat Day to EPCHS 

• Friday 14th June—Reserve Sports Day—Fingers Crossed! 

• Tuesday 18th June— Coffee Morning, EVERYONE welcome, 8.45 

• Wednesday 19th June—Y2 depart for Delamere Adventure 

• Friday 20th June—Willow Art Family Day—am or pm sessions 

   This Week’s Special Awards 

Well done to you all! 

Year 6: Jack & Alfie 

Year 5:  Jacob Hug & Olivia 

Year 4:  Jacob D & Tommy 

Year 3: Daniel & Lillibelle 

Year 2:  Eva & Ruben 

Year 1:  Isabella & Maisie 

EYFS:  Arley & Archie 

Next week’s Forest School Class is Y3 on 13/6/24 

Next week’s dinner menu is Week 1 

Attendance for 

week: 94.51% 

GOOD LUCK to our fantastic staff team who are participating in 

the 5km Inflatable Fun Run in Liverpool tomorrow. Thank you to 

everyone who has supported us with kind words, 

sponsorship and encouragement. Pictures to follow! 

THANK YOU to our infant children who hosted a brilliant 

coffee afternoon on the last day of the half term. Because 

of  the amazing kindness of the families who came along, 

we raised an astounding £390! This has been used to pay 

for the sleepers, soil, plants and vegetables that the Y1/2 

children have been nurturing and building this season.  

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

CONGRATULATIONS to the winners of our 

Science Fair!  It was a brilliant day and all 72 

children who entered received a special 

prize.  

We are always looking for new ways to fundraise for our school. If 

parents order name tags from this company: 

www.mynametags.com and enter our school ID (29923) we 

will earn money for books. Please order your name tags for next 

year’s uniform and school items by following the QR code above! 

FOREST SCHOOL...Year 4 had a great visit to  

Rivacre Valley in Forest School this week, testing 

the speed of the stream flow and carrying out a 

tree study of the area. We value the outdoor 

learning opportunities that 

Forest School nurtures and 

we will continue to invest in 

this next school year.  

Last week was the Feast of Corpus Christi, a celebration 

of Jesus’ love for us and our connection with Him 

https://www.stmaryoftheangels.co.uk/page/governors/12345

